Hello ACRC Members, 

I wanted to update you on the plans for this month's meeting. With so much to do in terms of planning for the impending March Mass Meeting, the Executive Committee and I decided to use this month's regular meeting date and time as a planning session for the upcoming mass meeting. I really appreciated everyone's suggestions and feedback at the last extended meeting regarding the Mass Meeting Call, so I thought this would be another opportunity for collaboration and suggestions. 

As always, everyone is welcome and your feedback and suggestions are appreciated. I hope you will also consider volunteering for the Mass Meeting, which will be held on March 14th. I anticipate a large turnout and we want to be prepared and organized. Hopefully many of these folks will choose to join the Committee and become more active, so this is a great opportunity to engage them. 

I look forward to seeing each of you on Tuesday evening, February 18th at 7:00 pm at our usual location. 

Best,
Rebecca Simmons, 
ACRC Chair 
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